
Licensure Disclosure Statement – Medical Laboratory Technician 

Program 

The Medical Laboratory Technician program at Chattahoochee Valley Community College is 

designed to prepare graduates for employment in medical laboratory technician positions. 

Completion of this program does not require licensure to work as a medical laboratory 

technician in the states of Georgia or Alabama. However, some states may have additional 

certification, registration, or licensure requirements to practice as a medical laboratory 

technician. If you reside in or plan to seek employment in a state other than Georgia or 

Alabama, it is your responsibility to consult the appropriate state licensing board or agency to 

determine whether licensure or certification is required. For guidance in identifying state-

specific requirements, please contact the Medical Laboratory Technician Program Director or 

visit ww.cv.edu. 
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